
  

 

Assalamu Alaikum,  

I would like to welcome you all to the new school year, as well as 
introduce myself. My name is Jasmine Abuali. I will be teaching 4th 
grade and look forward to having an exciting year filled with 
knowledge, fun and, delight. 

A little bit about myself, I graduated from UIC with an undergraduate 
degree in Political Science in 2010 and soon after began a career as 
a college advisor/ counselor. As I was working in the field, I pursued 
a Master’s degree in Business Administration concentrating in 
Forensic Accounting. As you can tell I have a passion for learning 
and would like to reflect this passion into the classroom. 

My goal is to ensure that every student has an understanding of the 
importance of every subject discussed. I will be relating our 
curriculum to everyday life experiences and connecting these 
experiences back into the classroom. I believe the best way to learn 
is through examples. 

I hope for a successful school year, InshAllah. 

If you have any question, comments, or concerns, please contact me 

at jabualiteach@gmail.com. 

 

Best wishes.  

 

Mrs. Jasmine  
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